
Educational Administrative Professionals’ Week Resolution 
 

WHEREAS, administrative professionals are valuable members of 
educational teams in schools and their administrative operations; and 

WHEREAS, educational administrative professionals contribute in many 
ways beyond their most recognizable function as an administrative 
assistant; and 

WHEREAS, their assistance is particularly important in the daily activities 
and operations of a school district; and 

WHEREAS, administrative professionals serve our educational community 
by providing support for students and staff; and 

WHEREAS, educational administrative professionals assist school and 
district personnel as trusted communicators with parents and community 
members; and 

WHEREAS, their connection to the community aids in communication and 
positive public relations within the community; 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees of the Lamar 
Consolidated Independent School District declares the week of April 24 - 
28, 2023 as Educational Administrative Professionals’ Week and 
encourages members of the Lamar Consolidated Independent School 
District staff and community to express appreciation to our educational 
administrative professionals. 

Adopted this 21st day of March 2023. 

    
   ___________________________ 

Alex Hunt, President 

                         ___________________________ 
                Zach Lambert, Secretary 
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